
 
Meet at Howell Wood Country Park car park at 7.30pm on 

Wednesday 5th April 2017 

Please dress for the weather and bring a torch. 

Join us for a fun and educational evening discovering the hidden world of 

amphibians after dark. Places are FREE but booking is essential. Children 

under 16 must be accompanied by an adult. To book please contact 

DVLP@Barnsley.gov.uk or call 01226-772414, for more information please 

visit www.discoverdearne.or.uk. 


